
GHS Morning Announcement 

                                                             Tuesday, October 20, 2020 
 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand  "I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

The Media Center is closed 4th period and again from 12:30 – 1:30 today. 

 

The most recent Homecoming Spirit Week updates are in your inboxes! Check your email for more 
information on dress up days, evening activities, and applications to participate. Please email any questions 
to Mrs. Shaffer, Student Council Advisor, jshaffer@gcswave.com 

 

GHS Theater Club will be holding our first workshop on Monday, November 2nd after school in the Media 

Center.  Also, if you missed the informational meeting yesterday but want to be kept in the loop on club 

developments, please stop by to see Mrs. Roessner or Mr. Buckingham. 

 

Want another cool club to join? Interested in helping the environment? Concerned about local and global 

environmental issues......Then you need to join the GHS Environmental Club. Stop by Mr. Jackson's room 179 

to sign up. There is no fee for this club so no excuses. Sign up by this Friday to ensure that you will be part of a  

great club! Any questions, you can see Mr. Jackson or Mr. Stuchell. 

 

Attention Seniors! Be sure to go to the Class of 2021 email and get signed up for next week's 
Homecoming events!!!! We need SENIORS to participate so the Spirit Trophy will be OURS! 
GO SENIORS!! 

 

Seniors, this is a reminder that we will have a FAFSA completion night tonight, October 20th from 4-7:00 pm 
in the media center.  Please sign up for a scheduled time in the Guidance office. 

 

Any girl interested in playing basketball this season please see Coach Germann (room 225).  She has all the 

information you need and will be able to answer any questions you may have! 

 

It's time to start decorating! The Art Club wants everyone to get into the Halloween spirit and help your teachers 

decorate their doors! We are looking for some scary, spooky, funny, witty, or just all-out wacky doors! There will 

be prizes awarded for first, second, and third places. Also, with Homecoming being that week, let's add some of 

our GreenWave Spirit! Doors will be judged on Tuesday the 27th! We all could use a little Halloween fun so let's 

get decorating! 

 

Any students interested in bowling this year: There will be a mandatory meeting for you and your parents 

on Thursday October 22nd at 6:00pm in the High School Cafeteria. Any questions please get in touch with 

Coach Nicholas in room 313. 

 

"Attention Staff & Students: If you are wanting to purchase this year's Med Tech tshirts or hoodies please have 

your order sheet & payment turned in to Mrs. Koenig by this Friday, October 23rd." 



 
A reminder to all students who wish to give blood on Thursday in the Community Blood Center blood drive, 
your permission forms must be returned to school by the end of school Wednesday so that you can be 
assigned a time to give blood on Thursday.   
Additionally, all donors are encouraged to eat well in the days remaining before Thursday and be sure to 
have a good breakfast Thursday morning, drink plenty of water Wednesday evening and throughout the day 
Thursday before you donate and get a good night's sleep Wednesday night. 
Finally, you will be receiving an e-mail Wednesday evening to your school account with your scheduled 
appointment time, as well as other information you will need for Thursday.  Please look for the e-mail and 
read it.  Your donation of blood on Thursday is most appreciated and may very well help save a life in the 
near future. 
 

Today is the day!!!  The very first The Club meeting.  We will meet in the study hall room after school to 
discuss matters of great importance.  Can't wait to see you all there! 
 

 

For lunch today we are serving:   Mini corn dogs, pb&j pocket, meatball sub, grilled cheese, corn, baked 
beans, baby carrots, fresh broccoli, steamed broccoli  and a wonderful assortment of fruit. 
 
 
 
 
Staff Absent                   Sub In 
D. Hardyman  R. Tester 
K. Quinn  J. Dillon 
C. Sykes  W. Marker 
L. Langston  S. Hahn 
K. Bush  L. Knick 
E. Puthoff(pm) M. Everman(pm) 
S. McGlinch  R. Lutz 
Kate Fox(am)  In House(am) 
T. Randolph  None 
 
 
 
 


